
Contents of No. 258, September 1962 

G. P. L. WALKER: Garronite, a new zeolite, from Ireland and Iceland page 173 

G. P. L. WALKER: Low-potash gismondine from Ireland and Iceland 187 

J. V. SmITII and F. RI~CALDI: Framework structures formed from parallel 
four- and eight-membered rings 202 

J. R. BUTLER and W. SKIBA: Strontium in plagioclase feldspars from four 
layered basic masses in Somalia 213 

J. V. S,~HTH and W. SCHREYER: Location of argon and water in cordierite 226 

A. EWART and M. FIELDES: Low-temperature thermal effects in natural 
volcanic glasses due to strain 237 

A. C. BISHOP: An improved technique for producing thin rock-sections 247 

M. H. HEY: Cobaltic hydroxide in nature 253 

International Mineralogical Association: Commission on New Minerals and 
Mineral Names 260 

Book reviews 264 

General Notices 
Candidates for Election as Ordinary Members should obtain a nomination form 
from the Secretary, Mineralogical Society, 41 Queen's Gate, London ~.W. 7. 
Candidates must be proposed by two members of the Society, one, at  least, of 
whom shall have personal knowledge of the candidate. There is an entrance 
fee of one pound (£1) and the annual subscription is two pounds, ten shillings 
(£2. 10s.) ; the latter can be compounded for by a single payment of sixty pounds 
(£60). New Members, on the payment of their first subscription, receive all the 
numbers of the Magazine and o£ Mineralogical Abstracts for the year for which 
the subscription is paid. 

There are at  least four meetings of the Society each year, on Thursdays, in 
January, March, June, and November. They are held (by kind permission) in 
the apartments of the Geological Society, Burlington House, Piccadilly, 
London W. 1. Titles of papel-s to be read at  these meetings, with a view to 
subsequent publication in the Magazine, and of exhibits, should be sent with a 
short abstract to the Secretary at least four weeks before the meeting. Authors 
alone are responsible for the views sot forth in their respective papers. They 
are allowed, free of charge, fifty separate copies of their papers published in the 
ZIagazlne, except in the case of Short Communications (less than 800 words). 
Authors are advised to consult the Notes for the Guidance of Authors (obtain- 
able free of charge from the Society's office) before submitting papers. 
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